To: Sandy Logrono, Becker High School Principal

Bunham

From: Maria Burnham, Becker H.S. English Teacher/Student Council Advisor

Re: Resignation from Student Council

Ms. Logrono,

It is with sadness that I am offering my resignation as the Becker High School Student Council co-advisor effective the end of the 2009-2010 school year. I have thoroughly enjoyed my four years as the Student Council advisor; however, as I am attempting to finish coursework toward a media specialist licensure while juggling the demands of family life, I feel it is best if I step down from this position. I look forward to getting involved in extra-curricular activities once again as soon as my schedule allows.

Sincerely,

Maria J. Burnham

Dear Mrs. Logrono,

I wish to inform you of my intent to step down as the student council advisor for the high school. I have greatly enjoyed the last 2 years of working with the student council and feel that they are truly an invaluable resource for the school and district as a whole. However, I feel that it is important to take a more focused role on my teaching and speech coaching. I will certainly be willing to help with any transition to a new advisor that is hired. Please consider this my formal resignation that will be effective at the conclusion of the 2009-2010 school year.

Sincerely,

Andrew Burklund

nw Baiklund